
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

   

              

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                     July 2025   
It’s officially the middle of winter now and all the best parties are themed Medieval, Gatsby or TV & Movie characters. 
Pop in store today to choose your next fun costumes.          Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 

 

Unique and Vintage 

Costumes @ P.L 

 

A weekend of all things outrageous and fantasical 

for the costume creatives amongst us. Book now 

for all the wonderful events organised by the team 

of professionals and 

volunteers bringing 

this amazing event to 

life in July. 

Rotorua Energy 
Events Centre - 
New Venue in 

2025 

 

    

Napier Deco 
Midwinter 
Weekend 

 

  

         The Time Is Right Now …. To Buy Petticoat Lane Costume Hire 
After 22 years our current owner is ready to move on to new projects. The business is for sale and 

relocation to a new premises of your choosing. Contact Premilla Sharma on 027 688 5964. 
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